1999 mitsubishi 3000gt

Make Model Year. Vehicle History. Vehicle Listing Details. Engine: V6, 3. Contact our Sales
Managers via the inquiry form or give us a call! Our upfront prices are the same online and on
our lot. Certain vehicles may have unrepaired safety recalls. Check nhtsa. Inventory shown here
is updated every 24 hours. MemberCar utilizes live market pricing that provides competitive
prices on all of our pre-owned vehicles to determine the fair retail price on every car. We
promise that we handpick these quality vehicles and offer them to our customers at a
reasonable price. Most of our inventory comes from our Partner, Nico Buys Cars. We are
aggressively seeking the best deals in the market and willingly pass the savings onto our
customers. This means that you will always know our very best price posted upfront on our
website. MemberCar is committed to providing the vehicles you want at the right price. This live
market pricing will save you money and time as well. We do not set our prices high so that our
customers can play a negotiating game with us because we know that you don't want to waste
your time negotiating with us. Our low pricing strategy makes the car buying process for our
customers, hassle-free, and allows us to focus more on the experience. Here at MemberCar we
are committed to excellent customer service and making sure your experience is simple, fair,
and transparent. We achieve this live market pricing through over 30, pre-owned websites.
Because most car-buying research is done strictly online, we use this data to offer the most
competitive prices to create the best value for our customers. The car is powered by its 3. The
car remains in super clean original condition with factory original red exterior paint over
charcoal leather interior. The car is a great driver and mechanically fit. Japanese performance
has fallen into favor in the special interest car market and high caliber examples such as the
one here are sought after. This car has a future. Prepare to turn heads on your weekend
adventures in this ageless sport design featuring the first one-touch retractable hardtop
produced in America since the Ford Skyliner. What's so special about this classic Mitsubishi?
Well, it's a super rare, American-exclusive drop-top that's one of only 1, GT Spyders produced.
And, with the added style and weight of its one-touch power retractable hardtop, it's a
comfortable cruiser. Lift the shapely hood and you'll find a 3. The 4-speed automatic
transmission delivers smooth, firm shifts to good fuel economy. Needless to say, this car is
FUN to drive! Once inside, you will find comfortable black leather seats, a power adjustable
bucket seat that will serve you well for quick trips or those long Hill Country escapades, orange
backlit dash and an infiniti stereo system with an equalizer. Call, text, email or stop by today to
take a look at this rare gem here at Elder Mitsubishi! The purpose for rebadging those models
sent to North America was due to the already popular Ferrari GTO and Pontiac GTO, and so for
Dodge they rebadged it as the Stealth and for their own brand they badged it as a GT in fear that
connoisseurs would object to it otherwise. GR Auto Gallery is pleased to offer this ultra low mile
example with only 8, miles on it. This particular Mitsubishi GT SL comes in the ever popular
Caracas Red matched to perfection with the Gray leather interior and can't be missed when
seen! The 24 valve 3. This time capsule also comes with its original window sticker and owners
manual. Charge Offs?? No Problem! Rates as low as 3. We can get you pre-approved within
seconds!! Call us today Tradewinds Motor Center takes pride in providing you with the best
service in the Cleveland area! Our sales representatives are very knowledgeable and
exceptionally friendly! Tradewinds Motor Center has become a staple in the Cleveland area for
over 20 years!! Visit us online All prices listed are based upon cash considerations, financing
the vehicle may result in a change of price. Prices exclude doc fees, taxes, finance charges, and
any other applicable fees. Tradewinds pricing changes based on supply, demand and market
fluctuations daily. Dallas Autos Direct has a wide selection of exceptional pre-owned vehicles to
choose from, including this Mitsubishi GT. A Mitsubishi with as few miles as this one is a rare
find. This GT was gently driven and it shows. There is no reason why you shouldn't buy this
Mitsubishi GT. It is incomparable for the price and quality. Based on the superb condition of this
vehicle, along with the options and color, this Mitsubishi GT is sure to sell fast. The look is
unmistakably Mitsubishi, the smooth contours and cutting-edge technology of this Mitsubishi
GT will definitely turn heads. Finance available with applicable fees. Description: Used
Mitsubishi GT. Popular searches. My notifications My Account. Save Search. Enter your ZIP
code to show only relevant vehicles for sale nearby. Search radius. Home delivery available.
Only show local listings. Year s. Type Hatchback 6 Convertible 1. Mileage 5K K. Engine Details
Transmission Manual 4. Engine Type Gas 2. Cylinders 6 cylinders 2. Fuel Economy. Vehicle
Listing Details Recently added listings. Listings with recent price drops. Price Drop. No
accidents. Showing 1 - 7 out of 7 listings. Overall Consumer Rating. Great Car, why'd it end?!!
The GT is an unbelievable car. I upgraded it to hp! It still gives me shivers when I look at it or
switch the ignition! It has a great design, but its kind of hard to fit in - I'm 6'2". This is still its a
great car and the best birthday gift I've ever gotten. Sign Up. There are many competent sports
cars on the market today. They combine blazing speed with deft handling and luxurious

interiors. While they all compete within the same segment, most have a distinct flavor of their
own. Unfortunately for Mitsubishi, the GT is showing its age these days, and good looks will
take you only so far. Available in three trim levels Base, SL and VR-4 , the GT sports a new style
with its redesigned greenhouse and all-new front and rear styling appointments. Additionally,
the VR-4 gets a spiffy rear spoiler, enhancing its grand touring sports car image. The GT base
model's engine produces a measly horsepower and foot-pounds of torque hardly more than the
base Eclipse which doesn't excite consumers shopping for a vehicle with lively performance.
The SL is powered by a twin-cam 3. With the GT's mass, the SL gets up to 60 mph in a
somewhat dawdling 8. Additionally, the SL comes standard with leather seating, antilock brakes
and a power sunroof, all of which conspire to make the SL quite appealing. The VR-4 offers
blistering acceleration, but due to its hefty curb weight, suffers slight reductions in braking and
cornering ability over the more subdued SL. While most snowbelt enthusiasts preferred the GT
VR-4 for its added practicality in the past, the SL may be all they need and more this year. The
GT is an unbelievable car. I upgraded it to hp! It still gives me shivers when I look at it or switch
the ignition! It has a great design, but its kind of hard to fit in - I'm 6'2". This is still its a great car
and the best birthday gift I've ever gotten. Loved the car so much when I totaled my I bought
another one with turbo this time - makes a big diff. I was in what could have been a very bad
accident if I wasn't driving a brick - I hit almost dead on with new ford f pulling a trailer and only
small damage was apparent. If you're looking for a great twin turbo car that already has hp, and
isn't jacked up in prices like the Supras and RX-7's, this is your car. It will take an RX-7, Supra,
and Z28's off of the line, hands down. Looks, speed, reliability, this has it all. Only thing I can
complain about is Mitsubishi's service and some of the odd quirks that the car has, nothing big
though. Write a review. See all 13 reviews. Consumer ratings and reviews are also available for
the Mitsubishi GT and all its trim types. Overall, Edmunds users rate the GT 4. Edmunds
consumer reviews allow users to sift through aggregated consumer reviews to understand what
other drivers are saying about any vehicle in our database. Detailed rating breakdowns
including performance, comfort, value, interior, exterior design, build quality, and reliability are
available as well to provide shoppers with a comprehensive understanding of why customers
like the GT. Edmunds experts have compiled a robust series of ratings and reviews for the
Mitsubishi GT and all model years in our database. Our rich content includes expert reviews and
recommendations for the GT featuring deep dives into trim levels and features, performance,
mpg, safety, interior, and driving. Edmunds also offers expert ratings, road test and
performance data, long-term road tests, first-drive reviews, video reviews and more. This review
was written by a member of Edmunds' editorial team of expert car reviewers. Our team drives
every car you can buy. We put the vehicles through rigorous testing, evaluating how they drive
and comparing them in detail to their competitors. We're also regular people like you, so we pay
attention to all the different ways people use their cars every day. We want to know if there's
enough room for our families and our weekend gear and whether or not our favorite drink fits in
the cupholder. Our editors want to help you make the best decision on a car that fits your life.
Simply research the type of car you're interested in and then select a car from our massive
database to find cheap vehicles for sale near you. Once you have identified a used vehicle
you're interested in, check the AutoCheck vehicle history reports, read dealer reviews, and find
out what other owners paid for the Mitsubishi GT. Edmunds has deep data on over 6 million
new, used, and certified pre-owned vehicles, including rich, trim-level features and specs
information like: MSRP, average price paid, warranty information basic, drivetrain, and
maintenance , features upholstery, bluetooth, navigation, heated seating, cooled seating, cruise
control, parking assistance, keyless ignition, satellite radio, folding rears seats ,run flat tires,
wheel type, tire size, wheel tire, sunroof, etc. Edmunds also provides tools to allow shopper to
compare vehicles to similar models of their choosing by warranty, interior features, exterior
features, specifications, fuel economy, vehicle dimensions, consumer rating, edmunds rating,
and color. Is it better to lease or buy a car? Ask most people and they'll probably tell you that
car buying is the way to go. And from a financial perspective, it's true, provided you're willing to
make higher monthly payments, pay off the loan in full and keep the car for a few years.
Leasing, on the other hand, can be a less expensive option on a month-to-month basis. It's also
good if you're someone who likes to drive a new car every three years or so. Popular searches.
My notifications My Account. Home Mitsubishi Mitsubishi GT. Review Features Save. View
Photos. Appraise this car. Questionable performance, high price. Other years. List Price
Estimate. ZIP Code. See all for sale. The GT sees some styling changes and a few choice pieces
of standard equipment, including antilock brakes and a power sunroof for the SL. Last year for
this once proud supercar. Sponsored cars related to the GT. Most helpful consumer reviews 4.
People who viewed this also viewed 3. The Edmunds experts tested the GT both on the road
and at the track. You probably care about Mitsubishi GT fuel economy, so it's important to know

that the GT gets an EPA-estimated 18 mpg to 19 mpg, depending on the configuration. What
about cargo capacity? When you're thinking about carrying stuff in your new car, keep in mind
that the GT has And then there's safety and reliability. Learn more. To determine whether the
Mitsubishi GT is reliable, read Edmunds' authentic consumer reviews, which come from real
owners and reveal what it's like to live with the GT. Look for specific complaints that keep
popping up in the reviews, and be sure to compare the GT's average consumer rating to that of
competing vehicles. There's a lot to consider if you
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're wondering whether the Mitsubishi GT is a good car. Safety scores, fuel economy, cargo
capacity and feature availability should all be factors in determining whether the GT is a good
car for you. Check back soon for the official Edmunds Rating from our expert testing team
Learn more. Other versions include: Learn more. If you're interested in the Mitsubishi GT, the
next question is, which GT model is right for you? What do people think of the Mitsubishi GT?
Edmunds Expert Reviews Edmunds experts have compiled a robust series of ratings and
reviews for the Mitsubishi GT and all model years in our database. Our Review Process This
review was written by a member of Edmunds' editorial team of expert car reviewers. What's a
good price for a New Mitsubishi GT? Which Mitsubishi GTS are available in my area? Can't find
a new Mitsubishi GTs you want in your area? Consider a broader search. Why trust Edmunds?
Should I lease or buy a Mitsubishi GT? Check out Mitsubishi lease specials. Sign Up.

